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Goals 

 
Activities  Accomplishments 

 
OBJECTIVE 1: Articulate working 
relationships between the Executive 
Council and the Strategic Planning 
Committee 
 
 
OBJECTIVE 2: Articulate working 
relationships between the Executive 
Council and the Budget Committee 
 
 
 
OBJECTIVE 3: Revise the UWT Faculty 
Handbook 
 
 
OBJECTIVE 4: Generate Research 
Support for Faculty 
 

 
 

OBJECTIVE 5: Design more efficient 
EC work procedures. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
FA requested faculty volunteers for the 
Strategic Planning Committee.   
 
 
 
Chancellor Spakes appointed two faculty 
members to the Budget Committee. 
 
 
 
Faculty Assembly is in the process of hiring 
Gene Kim to revise the UWT Faculty 
Handbook. 
 
 
Chancellor Spakes approved the development 
of an Office of Sponsored Research.   
 
 
 
All standing committee chairs and the faculty 
representatives were invited to join the 
Executive Council meetings once a month to 
report on progress toward goals and other 
miscellaneous information. Marcy and Julie 
met with the Chancellor, Interim Vice 
Chancellor and Associate Vice Chancellor 
monthly. 
 

 
George Mobus volunteered and currently serves 
on the Strategic Planning Committee. 
 

 
 
Jill Purdy and Marinilka Kimbro have served as 
the Faculty liaisons to the Budget Committee. 

 
 
 

The UWT Handbook will be revised by June 30, 
2007.  

 
 

 
A search for a Director of that Office is being 
conducted during May/June 07. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Goals 
 

Activities  Accomplishments 

 
OBJECTIVE 6: Revise and conduct 
follow up to the LCV survey at UWT. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

MISCELLANEOUS ACTIVITIES 
AND ACCOMPLISHMENTS 
 
 
 
 
1)  Faculty Assembly co-sponsored a 
Shared Governance Retreat September 
10th, 2006. 
 
 
2) Faculty Assembly (with the help of 
computer services) redesigned the FA 
webpage. 
 
 
3)  Faculty Assembly submitted the 2007-
2009 budget.   
 
 
 
4)  At the request of the Interim Vice 
Chancellor, Faculty Assembly supported 
the work of an Ad Hoc Committee on 
Schools and Colleges. 
   
 
 
5) Faculty Assembly participated in the 
search for the Vice Chancellor of 
Academic Affairs. 
 

 
After consulting with the Staff Association 
and Chancellor and Vice Chancellor, Marcy 
met with the Executive Vice Provost, Ana 
Mari Cauce to discuss a follow-up to the 
Leadership, Community, and Values survey 
given in 2005.  Subsequent meetings resulted 
in a revised survey. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
1)  Marcy and Julie worked with then 
Secretary of the Faculty, Donna Kerr, to 
revise the UWT Bylaws according to the UW 
Faculty code. 
 
 
2) Webpage was reconstructed. 
 
 
3)  Marcy and Julie met with Bothell faculty 
chair and vice chair to discuss budgets and 
support for faculty governance. 
 
 
4)  The Ad Hoc Committee on Schools and 
Colleges established an online discussion 
board on schools and colleges.  The 
committee met with faculty in a special 
meeting on May 22nd. 
 
 
 
5)  Faculty Assembly met with each candidate 
for Vice Chancellor winter quarter 2007. 

 
The follow-up to the LCV survey was available to 
the UWT staff and faculty from April 23rd - May 
11th.  Preliminary results are being reported at the 
final Faculty Assembly meeting on May 29th. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
1)  At the Retreat, Faculty Assembly approved the 
revised UWT Bylaws (available on FA website).  
 
 
2) All standing committee, Executive Committee, 
and Faculty Assembly minutes are posted. 
 
 
3)   The 2007-2009 budget request included 
additional support of the vice chair of the Faculty 
Assembly in addition to increased staff support 
 
 
 
4)  The Ad Hoc Committee report on Schools and 
Colleges will submit a preliminary report to the 
Chancellor by June 30th. 
 
 
 
 
 
5)  Faculty Assembly met to discuss positive and 
negative aspects of each candidate and reported 
their comments to the Chancellor. 
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